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 29 January 2024 


Hospital, Church, Residents and Tenants 

Burdett Street and Palmerston Road 

HORNSBY  NSW  2077 

 

 

 

Dear Sir / Madam 

 

Public Consultation - Proposed Changes to Parking Restrictions - Installation of Two Disabled Parking Spaces 

- Burdett Street, Hornsby 

 

Council is writing to you about a proposal to install two parking spaces for people with disabilities in Burdett 

Street, Hornsby.  Council wants to get the balance right and would like your feedback. 

 

The Proposal 

 

Council is considering providing two parking spaces for people with disabilities in Burdett Street, near the 

intersection with Palmerston Road, to improve visitor access to the nearby church and local medical services 

in the area.  The proposed restrictions will be installed along the northern side of the roadway utilising the 

existing 90-degree parking spaces.  

 

A plan attached to this letter shows the location of the parking spaces and the proposed signs. 

 
Next Steps 

 

Council invites your comments on the proposal by close of business Monday 12 February 2024.  The results 

of the consultation will be referred to the Hornsby Local Traffic Committee for consideration and 

recommendation to Council. 

 

Please mark your submission “Proposed Changes to Parking Restrictions - Installation of Two Disabled 

Parking Spaces - Burdett Street, Hornsby - Reference No F2004/09764” and address it to The General 

Manager: 

 

by Mail:  Hornsby Shire Council 

PO Box 37 

HORNSBY  NSW  1630 

 

by Email -  hsc@hornsby.nsw.gov.au  

 
Online -  please visit our website at: https://yoursay.hornsby.nsw.gov.au/ 
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Please do not hesitate to contact me on 9847 6524 should you have any questions in relation to the proposal. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Radek Zarzycki 

Senior Traffic Engineer 

Traffic Engineering & Road Safety 

 

TRIM Reference:  F2004/09764 

Your Reference:   

 

Please note it is the responsibility of the Owners Corporation to display this notice in a prominent position on 

strata subdivided properties to ensure that all occupiers are aware of this proposal. 
 

Privacy Notification 

Information provided to Council in correspondence, submissions or requests (verbal, electronic or written), 

including personal information such as your name and address, may be made publicly available, including via 

Council website, in accordance with the Government Information (Public Access) Act (GIPA Act) 2009. Council 

reserves the right to reproduce in whole or in part any correspondence or submission. 

 

 

 

 

 


